NASSA JUNIOR FOOTBALL GALA DAY

After our original Football Gala day was washed out in Term One, we were blessed with
lovely weather for the NASSA Junior Football Gala Day on Tuesday 9 May.

Our boys and girls Year 5 and 6 Football teams travelled to Blacktown Sports Park to play against
the 7 other NASSA schools.

There were many close games and both teams worked on different aspects of their game,
improving their teamwork throughout the day.

Thanks to Coach Adrian and Coach Tommy for working with both teams during the day.
Well done to both teams on a fine performance.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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